Jan 2024 County Notes
The County BoC adopted a resolution approving a revised Greater Lansing Area Regional Stormwater Program memorandum of agreement.  This program encompasses the southern part of Clinton County with the Lansing Metro area for stormwater management.
Approved the blanket bond for the County Treasurer during the tax collection season.
Broadband project will become more clear after the comment period which ends December 21st.
BoC approved the contract to prepare the Parks and Greenspace Master Plan and the 5 year Plan.  This needs to be in place to be eligible for the Natural Resources Trust Fund Grants.  This may be very important in the park development of the Pratt Road property.  
The Board approved the St Johns Chamber of Commerce request to use Clinton Lakes park for three night hike events at Clinton Lakes park. The dates are Jan 25th, Feb 24th and Mar 25th, 5:30 to 7:30 pm.  It will be a 1 mile looped trek under the light of a full moon with someone from MSU Abrams Planetarium explaining some of the sights of the night sky.  The cost will be $5 per person or $20 per family.
 The Commissioners approved participation with a State of Michigan cybersecurity services grant program.  
David W. Pohl, Clinton County Commissioner, District 2

  
